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THE OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENT / SUBMISSIONS REGARDING THE  

2021 TO 2025 DRAFT FINANCIAL PLAN  

This opportunity for public comments / submissions has been called under the Community Charter as the 

public consultation process with respect to the 2021 -2025 Draft Financial Plan.  At this time the public shall 

be given a reasonable opportunity to be heard respecting matters contained in the Draft Financial Plan.  

To participate please review the options below. 

 

1. Submit written comments to Council: 

You can provide your comments by email to clerksoffice@whiterockcity.ca or by mail to  

Mayor and Council, 15322 Buena Vista Avenue, White Rock, BC, V4B 1Y6.  

The deadline to receive submissions is by 12:00 p.m. on the date of the Finance and Audit  

Committee Meeting, March 8, 2021. 

 

You may forward your submissions by: 

 Mailing to White Rock City Hall, 15322 Buena Vista Avenue, White Rock, BC  

V4B 1Y6, or hand delivery by leaving it in the “City Hall Drop Box” to the left outside the front door; or 

 Emailing the Mayor and Council at clerksoffice@whiterockcity.ca with the subject line: 

FINANCIAL PLAN 

2. You may register to speak via telephone: 

Register to speak by emailing clerksoffice@whiterockcity.ca or calling 604-541-2127. 

Registration will only be available until 4:00 p.m. on the date of the meeting (March 8).  If you miss the 

noted registration period, please watch the live meeting at the following link: 

https://www.whiterockcity.ca/894/Agendas-Minutes as there will be an opportunity for you to call in. 

Each speaker will be given a maximum of five (5) minutes to speak.   

If you have a question regarding Draft Financial Plan, it must be directed at the Chairperson, who will 

determine if the question will be forwarded to staff for a response.  If staff are unable to answer the question 

at this time it will be noted and the information will be posted on the City’s website as soon as possible 

following the meeting and Council will be forwarded the information.   

Once all registered to speak have had the opportunity the Chairperson will ask once more for anyone 

wishing to speak to call in.  A person speaking a second time may only add additional information from 

what they said previously.  
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Any person who wishes to present a written submission to the Committee may do so.  All submissions will 

be retained by the Corporate Administration office and copies of the submissions will become part of the 

public record and will available on the website.  Everyone shall be given a reasonable opportunity to be 

heard, and no one will be or should feel discouraged or prevented from making their views heard.   

Note: The information regarding the speaker is permitted to be collected through Section 26c of the Freedom 

of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  If the speaker has any questions regarding the collection of 

their personal information, please contact Corporate Administration. 

 


